
California  state  senator
invites ‘anti-Christian’ drag
troupe member to be honored
at state capitol
Bill in the News (Christian Post): [The Sisters of Perpetual
Indulgence (SPI)] made national headlines in mid-May after
the Dodgers announced they would honor the group at a team
pride  event  and  later  rescinded  the  invitation  after
criticism from conservative groups and lawmakers like Florida
Sen.  Marco  Rubio,  who  questioned  why  the  Dodgers  were
awarding “a group of gay and transgender drag performers that
intentionally mocks and degrades Christians.”

Bill Donahue, president of the Catholic League, called SPI an
“obscene anti-Catholic group,” and shortly afterward, the
team reversed course. READ MORE HERE
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